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I am writing to support SB 1187. 

This bill would put the financial responsibility of companies, such as oil and fossil fuel, 

that create the pollution that affects the citizens of Oregon and not the responsibility 

of the citizens to pay. In the long run it is money and the bottom line that motivates 

companies to find solutions. Let our concern for the health and wellbeing of the 

people, a healthier environment and the preservation of our land, air and water be the 

incentive for companies to do better. 

I am proud that Oregon has been a leader in many of our laws and policies.  By 

passing Senate bill 1187 again we will lead the way in making companies and not 

citizens pay for pollution.   

 

Donna Pioli 

Supporter of Senate Bill 1187 


